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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

08/06/2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I have been advised that the Year 2 class attended our planned Rutland Water trip last academic year with 

Miss Butler.  

 

Therefore, I have spent some time looking into alternatives and Year 2 will now be going to Shepreth 

Wildlife Park on Wednesday 11th July. This trip will still enable us to learn about minibeasts but also give 

us the opportunity to reinforce our learning about food chains with all animals. 

https://sheprethwildlifepark.co.uk/  

 

The details of the trip on the original letter remain the same in terms of cost, timings, date and things to 

bring along.  

 

Please tick the box below to inform school that you have understood that the venue for the trip has 

changed and you still give consent.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Cockerill and the Year 2 team  Mrs D Reynolds 

      Head Teacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

           

Child’s Name: ___________________________________ 

           

I understand that the venue for the Year 2 trip has changed and still give consent for my child to 

attend Shepreth Wildlife Park.  

 

 I have paid the voluntary contribution of £8.80 on ParentPay. 

 

         I will provide a packed lunch from home.  

 

         I would like school to provide my child with a free High Five lunch.   

 

 

 

Signed: _____________________________ Parent/Carer Date: ______________________________ 
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